
To:  The House Rules Committee  
 
I support HB2927 and urge the Rules Committee to support this bill. 
 
The time has come to use the out-dated Electoral College in such a way that allows 
every voter's vote to count in presidential elections. An election decided by a handful of 
states, is not an election that is truly one citizen-one vote. 
 
With 76% of Oregon voters in support of the National Popular Vote Interstate Compact, 
it is time to move HB2927 out of committee to the House floor with a do pass 
recommendation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ruth LaFrance 
Tillamook OR  97141 
 


